News

Have your say on our transparency rules

06 July 2022

We have commissioned external research partners, Economic Insight to conduct an independent evaluation of our transparency rules.

As part of this work the Compliance Officer at all SRA-regulated firms will have received an email from Economic Insight inviting you to complete a short survey on your experience of the rules and what impact you think they have had.

Your firm's views will play a key role in helping us to better understand and develop work in this important area, so please make sure your COLP provides feedback, using the unique link in the email received, by Friday 29 July.

Completing the survey should take about 15 minutes.

As part of this research, Economic Insight will also survey the wider legal services sector, including both individual and small to medium enterprise users of legal services, other legal services providers and stakeholders.